
THE NEWSLETTER 
Final Edition/Nursery A 

 

 Dear Parents, 
 Here is our last edition of newsletter for the year 2017. We are glad to 
share with you the memories and activities we had in the month of November.  



EXCURSION 
We ended our term 4 with an excursion at the Road Safety Community Park, 
located at East Coast. We had fun strolling around the park and applying the 
concepts we learned from our road safety lessons in school. 



As part of our post-open house activity, we visited other classrooms and were 
allowed to play with many toys and learning materials. We also played our part in 
keeping our school clean and serving one another. 



READING,WRITING and FINE 

MOTOR SKILLS 

We had so 
much FUN 
this year 

and we are 
so proud to 
tell you that 
we are now 
transitioning 

to K1A! 
Yehey!!!!  


